August 2021

Area 1 Trustee Hortencia Armendariz

Swearing-in Ceremony took place on Wednesday,
Ausguistd.8th before our regularly scheduled board

Congratulations to our new Area 1 Trustee, Hortencia
Armendariz.

Trustee Armendariz will serve in this capacity until November 2022.





















